ANNUAL PREA REPORT AND ALLEGATION SUMMARY

On April 16™, 2019 the Annual PREA Review Board met. It was reviewed that the Corrections
Staff at Lake Region Law Enforcement Center responded to 3 PREA claims in 2018. These claims
included 1 Staff on Inmate Abuse claim which was unfounded, 1 Staff on Inmate Harassment claim
which was unfounded, and 1 Inmate on Inmate Abuse claim which was unsubstantiated.

- The Corrections Staff at the Lake Region Law Enforcement Center work hard to maintain
PREA Compliance. :

In 2019 there will be positive changes going on at the LEC. There will be new camera system
put in place in corrections for better monitoring for safety, PREA information for Inmates will be
available on the kiosk machine, and we plan to have more PREA training for Staff.
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